
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Due to the forecast of very warm weather this week, we have decided to adapt the uniform 

rules. 

 

Today, a couple of students have decided it is appropriate to make changes to the uniform 

themselves. Whilst, we appreciate their rationale, please remind them that the decisions are 

always communicated formally by me. This is just so there is absolute clarity and no mixed 

messages. 

 

Monday 12th June 2023 

 Students are permitted to remove blazers and ties if they wish. All the rest of the 

uniform expectations remain the same.  

 

Tuesday 13th June – Friday 16th June  

 Students can wear a shirt and trousers OR a shirt and skirt (black knee socks not ankle 

socks) 

 Students can wear FULL Boteler PE kit only. Plain navy, plain black or Boteler sports 

leggings are permitted; Cycling type shorts are NOT permitted. The normal 

Boteler PE shorts or skort is absolutely fine.  

 A mixture of Boteler PE Kit and Boteler Uniform is not permitted.  

 If there is a formal school event and or visit then full school uniform will be needed 

and direction given accordingly.  

 

Monday 19th June – end of Term  

 Full School uniform as normal, as the temperatures reduce to between 20 and 22 

degrees.  

 Full Boteler PE kit needed for PE lessons.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I fully appreciate things can change, so please look out for text messages and emails from 

school to give clarity.  

 

Please remind your child to bring water bottles and sun cream if appropriate. Also, if they 

suffer from hay fever, please can you ensure they take their hay fever medication before they 

come to school, so it starts working before their academic day begins. 

 

If there is anything else I can help and or support with then please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Beverly Scott-Herron 

Headteacher  

 


